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New appointment to AFRINIC Council of Elders

AFRINIC CEO, Adiel Akplogan is pleased to announce that the Board has appointed
Mrs. Ndeye Maimouna Diop as the 4th member of the AFRINIC Council of Elders (CoE), in line
with Section (16) of our bylaws. Congratulations to Madam Diop.

The organisation expects to continue enjoying your wise contributions through the Council of
Elders. Maimouna Diop has served as Chair of the Board from 2011 to 2012.

Sunday Folayan appointed Vice-Chair of AFRINIC Board

The CEO of AFRINIC, Adiel Akplogan is pleased to inform you that during the August
meeting, AFRINIC's Board elected Mr. Sunday Folayan as Vice-Chair for the period July-2013
to June-2014.

During the same meeting Mr. Badru Ntege has been reappointed as Chair of the Board for one
year.

Please join us to congratulate all the new officers and wish them success during their new term.
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